
 

 

Change to the Pharmaceutical List – Memo 
 
 
From:   Martin Hawkins – PCSE Market Entry Officer 
 
To:  All on distribution list for the area of Lancashire Health and 

Wellbeing Board  
 

Date:  25th April 2022 
 
Dear all 
 
Please note the pharmacy previously at 37 Liverpool Road North, Burscough, 
Ormskirk, L40 0SA will start to provide pharmaceutical services from 50-52 
Liverpool Road North, Burscough, Ormskirk, L40 4BY on 24th April 2022. The 
pharmaceutical list for the area of Lancashire Health and Wellbeing Board will 
be amended with effect from that date. Details are as follows: 
 
O’Brien’s Chemists Ltd t/a Burscough Pharmacy 
 
Opening hours: 
Monday 09:00 – 12:00; 12:40 – 19:00 

Tuesday 09:00 – 12:00; 12:40 – 19:00 

Wednesday 09:00 – 12:00; 12:40 – 18:00 

Thursday 09:00 – 12:00; 12:40 – 18:00 

Friday 09:00 – 12:00; 12:40 – 18:00 

Saturday 09:00 – 13:00 

Sunday Closed 

  

ODS code: FQJ64 

Email address: burscoughpharmacy@obrienspharmacy.com 

Website: N/A 

Phone number: 01704 893179 

 

Please amend your records accordingly. 
 

Our Ref: ME918 - CAS-75417-V5B1L7  
To be quoted on all future correspondence 

 

 
 

PCSE Enquiries, P O Box 350 
Darlington, DL1 9QN 

Email PCSE.marketentry@nhs.net 
Phone 0333 014 2884 
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